
Red River Parish School District Board Meeting 
Special Called Meeting 

 
Wednesday, May 25, 2016 @ 6:00 PM 

 
The Red River Parish School Board met in a Special Called Meeting on Wednesday, May 25, 
2016 at 6:00 PM at the Grand Bayou Resort with the following members present:  Gary 
Giddens, Cleve Miller, Richard Cannon, Valerie Cox, Kasandria White, Susan Taylor, and Gene 
Longino.      
 
Board met and received Superintendent’s presentation for 2017 upcoming school year.  No 
action was taken at this time. 
 
Meeting Adjourned 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


